22 February 2024

PCS Front Line

Welcome to Frontline, the journal for PCS members in the Home Office group. This
edition features articles on changes to employment law which may affect you and
some background to the industrial action ballot at Heathrow.

In this issue

Minimum Service Levels: a transparent attempt to remove your right to
strike

Vice president Pete Wright discusses the introduction of anti-union Minimum
Service Levels legislation.

Members in the PCS Home Office group based at Heathrow airport ballot
for strike action
Group secretary Mike Jones explains why Heathrow members are being balloted.

Changes in employment law that may benefit women
Rebecca Hunter provides an overview of changes in employment law to mark
International Women'’s Day.

Does the Home Office deserve its Disability Confident Leadership
status?

Jordan David shares some concerning statistics about how disabled employees
are treated in the department.
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